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EDSQ Mail - Fwd: Walmart Foundation Request ID 8053623

Fwd:

Walmart Foundation Request ID 9053623

Alison Winter <wintera@edso.org>

To: Jon DeVille <devillej@edso.org>, Tania Donnelly <donnellt@edso.org>

FYI

---—--—- Forwarded message

From: Bryan Golmitz

Date: Friday, November 15, 2013

Subject: Fwd: Walmart Foundation Request ID 9053623
To: Alison Winter <wintera@edso.org>

Just received this morning.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: do-not-reply@wal-mart.com

Date: November 15, 2013 at 6:13:16 AM PST

To: golmitzb@edso.org

Subject: Walmart Foundation Request ID 9053623
Reply-To: do-not-reply@wal-mart.com

Dear Bryan Golmitz,

The Walmart Foundation and Facility # 2418 are pleased to inform you that your organization has
been selected to receive a grant through the Local Facility Giving Program in the amount of
$700.00. We believe that your organization is doing important work to the communities you serve,
and we are proud that we are able to support you in your efforts.

Your grant payment will be awarded to you by check, and it will be sent to the address listed in
your grant application. Your grant check will be issued within the next few weeks and mailed to

your organization as quickly as possible.

Thank you for the work your organization does to create opportunities so people can live better.

Sincerely,

The Walmart Foundation
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